
 

 

 
         Date: 10 Mar 2023 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Thank you for all your wonderful emails to our library team with your feedback and compliments on 
this year’s Book Week.  

This week, we continued with our Home Language (Mother Tongue) Mystery Readers coming into 
our library class. The students have been so excited to see surprise readers coming to the library to 
read stories in different home languages.  

We’ve seen the impact already on our library loans with students asking to borrow books in their 
home languages. Thank you to our volunteers who have made this happen and brought about the 
importance of celebrating their culture and heritage through stories.  

Please visit our Book Week Padlet page to see photos that we’ve captured during library class. You 
can also visit the Book Week Page on our KJS Virtual Library to look at last week’s virtual assembly 
and the other activities that we reorganized.  

Have a great weekend.  

  

Kind regards, 

Macy Lau 

Teacher Librarian 
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